
 

Making  Coding  ’ <DIV>A’s… 
 

“Coding is the language of the future and every girl should learn it! Coding is 

fun, collaborative and creative!” 

 
The Girl Code is a registered Non-Profit Organization which aims to bridge the gender 
gap in technology by hosting free coding workshops for girls. We have global 
chapters in India, Singapore and the USA conducted on 15th and 16th April, 2021,  a 
tailored ‘Python crash course’ based on  the different age groups.  The girl students 
of  IIT ,Vadodara,  Indian Institute of Information Technology, Hyderabad taught about 
20 of our girl students from class VIII to Class XII. The girls who attended these 
sessions were all praises of these sessions as their fear and inhibitions in learning 
coding has been vanished. 

 
 
 

“And thank you so much for your help with 

the session! We really appreciate it! All the 

girls are very bright  and  talented , it was a 

pleasure to teach them :)” 

 

A message sent  after  the session by  

The Girl Code. 


